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Completion of investment in high-pressure gas pipeline 

In accordance with the Capital Market Act and the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, 

Petrokemija, Plc announces as follows:  

In accordance with the announcement of 27 June, in July this year Petrokemija, Plc. 

financed the construction of high-pressure gas pipeline from GMRS Kutina 1 to the 

facilities and further on to Ammonia Plant in order to improve energy efficiency.  

The investment, for the most part financed by the program Financing Projects of 

Environmental Protection, Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy Resources of the 

Croatian Bank for Reconstruction and Development, has been successfully completed. 

Supply of power facilities with natural gas from the new pipeline has already begun.  The 

first to start operation were the energy plants, to be followed by plants for the production of 

nitric acid, NPK and CAN fertilizer plants. 

Overhaul works at Ammonia and Urea Plants continue according to plan, and their start is 

scheduled for the first week of August 2016. 
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